
 
 

Recommendation No. 26 
 

September 24, 1996 
 

 
Spent Nuclear Fuel Options 

 
 
The Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board strongly recommends that the Department of 
Energy publish a comparison of chemical processing to the alternatives covered in the Technical 
Strategy for the Treatment, Packaging and Disposal of Aluminum-Based Spent Nuclear Fuel 
(June 1996). We request that such a study be made available to the CAB and stakeholders within 
30 days.  

The CAB further recommends that the chemical processing alternative be incorporated as an 
option in the Ten Year Plan, and also as one of the viable alternatives in the Site Specific Spent 
Nuclear Fuel Environmental Impact Statement.  
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